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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 11:59 AM
To: Michael Barrett
Cc: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Confidential Document No. 04773-17

Good morning Michael, 
 
Per this email, Confidential DN 04773-17 in Docket 170001-EI will be returned to FPUC. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela 
 
From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 11:53 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Confidential Document No. 04773-17 
 
On May 10, 2017, Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC) filed highlighted information in FPUC’s Response
to Staff’s First Request For Production Of Documents (Nos. 1-3), pursuant to a Notice Of Intent to Request 
Confidential Classification. The Notice Of Intent to Request Confidential Classification is identified as FPSC
Document Number 04772-17, and the Confidential Document is identified as FPSC Document Number 04773-
17. 

 

Staff no longer needs the Confidential Document identified as FPSC Document Number 04773-17, and it can 
be returned to FPUC. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this matter. Thanks. 
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